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Good morning boys and girls, 

I hope you are all enjoying your time at home, it is still strange not being able to get into 

school to see everyone.  I really miss seeing you and listening to your stories, especially on 

Monday mornings!  

Over the Easter holidays it was very different not being able to 

go out anywhere.   

I’ve been doing a lot of gardening and playing a lot more with my 

dogs Anya and Toby and of course my three daughters!   

I think the dogs are really enjoying having everyone home all 

day!   

Here is a picture of them in the garden! 

 

We have had one week back now into our third term and most of you have been using Seesaw 

to keep up to date with school work.  Mrs Patterson has talked to me about the topics you 

have been working on at home, it must be very strange doing work on fractions and poetry 

with your parents instead of your teacher and friends!  

I hope you are enjoying researching your new topic about Castles.  I’m looking forward to 

seeing your models, I know they will be very creative!  Don’t forget to keep sending pictures 

of your work, it is lovely to see the things you are doing at home. 

I know it is hard not getting out to visit family and friends but I just want to make sure you 

know how proud I am of you all for being so good and working so hard for your parents at 

home.  We all miss you very much and hope it isn’t too long before we can get to see each 

other again. 

Thinking about you, 

Mrs Watson 



 


